NOTICE OF CANCELLED
MEETING

#
OF THE

FINANCE AND
ADMINISTRATION
COMMITTEE

OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE

( Inland Empire Utilities Agency
A MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT

SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2018

10:30 A.M.

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO
LACK OF BUSINESS TRANSACTIONS

6075 Kimbail Avenue, Building A
Chino, CA 91708




